
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of the Investigation into the 
Exhaustion of Central Office Codes in the 
314 Numbering Plan Area. 

In the Matter of the Implementation of 
Number Conservation Methods in the 
St. Louis/ Missouri Area. 

Case No. T0-98-212 

Case No. T0-99-14 

NOTICE OF COMMISSION PARTICIPATION IN NORTH AMERICAN 
NUMBERING COUNCIL MEETING 

The Commission has determined that its Chair and Regulatory Law 

Judge will participate by telephone conference in a discussion to take 

place at the August 19 1 1998 meeting of the North American Numbering 

Council (NANC) concerning the Commission 1 s request for a new NPA. The 

discussion will take place at 9:00 a.m. in the Commissionts Conference 

Room 3 on the fifth floor of the Harry S Truman State Office Building/ 

301 West High Street/ Jefferson City/ Missouri. 

This notice shall be faxed to all parties of record. Anyone 

wishing to attend who has special needs as addressed by the Americans 

With Disabilities Act should contact the Missouri Public Service 

Commission as soon as possible at: Consumer Services Hotline - 1-800-

392-4211 or TDD Hotline - 1-800-829-7541. Parties shall be permitted to 



file pleadings in response to statements made during the discussion. 

Such responses shall be filed no later than August 24. 

( S E A L ) 

Amy E. Randles, Regulatory Law 
Judge, by delegation of authority 
pursuant to 4 CSR 240-2.120(1) 
(November 30, 1995) and 
Section 386.240, RSMo 1994. 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 18th day of August, 1998. 

BY THE COMMISSION 

!JJL- H1 e&i5 
Dale Hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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